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25th May 2023 

Our FOS Sausage Sizzle is coming up next week 

on Tuesday 30th May. 

All orders can be made via Compass. 

FOS are looking for volunteers to help on the 

day, please email Tim at tim.brad@icloud.com 

if you can assist between 10.15am – 12.45pm. 

As always, any help is greatly appreciated! 

 

Osborne Primary School is currently conducting group school 

tours for families interested in becoming part of our community. 

This will give families the opportunity to meet the principal and 

see first-hand the programs and opportunities offered to our 

students. 

Tours are being held on Tuesdays at 9.30am and Wednesdays at 

2pm. Tour places are limited so reserve your place on a tour by 

booking a ticket. 

Book a tour by visiting CompassTix website and search for 

Osborne Primary School 2024 Foundation Tours, or alternatively 

contact the school office on 0359 75 1792. 

We are also accepting enrolments for siblings of currently 
enrolled students, please contact the office for an Enrolment 
Form. 

 

 

 

MONDAY 
29th 

MAY 

FREE DRESS 

DAY 

TOMORROW 

FRIDAY 26th 

May. 

Wear 

something 

BLUE for 

the MND 

Fundraiser. 

We will 

have our 

own “Big 

Freeze” at 

assembly. 
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